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DIVISIONAL MEMORANDUM
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PHILHEALTH KONSULTA FIRST PATIENT ENCOUNTER 2024

To: Public Elementary School Principals
Public Secondary School Principals
All Health and Nutrition Section Personnel
All Non- Teaching Personnel
All Others Concerned

1 The Local Health Insurance Office of Iligan is proposing to conduct a
PhilHealth Konsulta Caravan for DepEd Lanao Del Norte non- teaching personnel on
October 23,2024 @ 8:AM-5:PM in the Division Function Hall, Department of Education,
Division of Lanao Del Norte , Pigcarangan, Tubod, Lanao Del Norte.

2. This activity will provide free consultation, health risk screening and
assessment and provide drugs and medicines to the employees ensuring they received
the necessary support and information to maintain their well-being .

S Attached herewith is the letter from the PHILHEALTH Insurance Corporation
PhilHealth Regional Office X ,Local Health Insurance Office -Iligan for reference.

4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance of this Memorandum is
desired.

EDWIN R. 0JOC EdD,CESO V
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Mr. Edwin R. Maribojoc, CESOV s s e

Schools Division Superintendent
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION-LANAO DEL NORTE
Pigcarangan Tubod, Lanao del Norte

Dear Mr. Maribojoc,
Greetings of Health!

The Local Health Insurance Office of Iligan is proposing to conduct a PhilHealth Konsulta
Caravan for DEPED Lanao del Norte non-teaching personnel on October 23,
2024(Wednesday) for the purpose of conducting the PhilHealth Konsulta First
Patient Encounter which aims to protect the health of every Filipino against chronic
illnesses and avoid complications through early detection.

This Activity will provide free consultation, health risk screening and assessment, and
provide drugs and medicines to your employees. Ensuring they receive the necessary support
and information to maintain their well-being. We believe that your participation in this
initiative will significantly contribute to the health and welfare of your workforce, aligning
with our shared vision of accessible and affordable healthcare for all.

We anticipate the attendance of approximately 200 non-teaching personnel from DEPED
Lanao, along with Konsulta Provider healthcare professionals and its support staff. For the
event, may we seek your assistance for a possible venue to hold the PhilHealth Konsulta
Caravan? We assure you that we will adhere to all guidelines regarding the use of the possible
venue. OQur team will handle the setup of the venue. We will be providing snacks and

Konsulta giveaways for the event. Your support and cooperation would be immensely
valuable.

We look forward to the possibility of collaborating with your office for this important activity.

Please feel free to contact Ms. Methusella Rhea DC Endriga at 0917-565-5093 or
philhealthiligan.medu@gmail.com to discuss this further.

Thank You for your support to the National Health Insurance Program!

Yours sincerely,

M. GARCIA-MAGNO, MPSA
Region X-LHIO Iligan City & Lanao del Norte
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